
PROVIDER ALERT

THERAPEUTIC BEHAVIORAL SERVICES (TBS)
SURVEY

APRIL 25, 2018

Request for Providers to Respond to a Brief Survey
The Maryland Department of Health is collecting information on TBS services from
all providers. Even if you do not currently provide TBS services we are requesting
that you complete the survey. All input is appreciated.
 
We are asking that all surveys be completed by May 7, 2018.
 
Link to PROVIDER
Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/F6VDR5W
 
 
 
Reference: TBS Provider Alerts
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/alerts/2016/Therapeutic-Behavioral-Services-06-24-16.pdf
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/alerts/2015/052015-Therapeutic-Behavioral-Services.pdf
 
For more information about these items you may call Jarrell Pipkin, Quality
Director, at 410-691-4012 or email at
Jarrell.Pipkin@beaconhealthoptions.com. Thank you.
 

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.

See what's happening on our social sites

 ​  ​  ​

http://files.constantcontact.com/ea962778601/daeb168c-64d0-4ce2-aa9b-d5b904b62bf5.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/F6VDR5W
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/alerts/2016/Therapeutic-Behavioral-Services-06-24-16.pdf
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/alerts/2015/052015-Therapeutic-Behavioral-Services.pdf
mailto:Jarrell.Pipkin@beaconhealthoptions.com
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html
https://www.facebook.com/beaconhealthoptions
https://www.twitter.com/beaconhealthopt
https://www.linkedin.com/company/beacon-health-options

